
 

 Friday 4th July 2025  
Dear Parents, 

What a lovely week we have had here at school; the children have been super busy! 
 

Our Year 4 Leavers’ 
Service 

Friday 18th July 

(9.15am-10.15am) 

@ St Helen's Church 

will take place on 

 

Mr Short will be holding his last Forest 
School session of the year on Wednesday 
16th July. 
 
Class 2 will be taking part in the morning  
session and Early Years and Class One in 
the afternoon. 
 

 

 
We had an amazing 

Sports’ Day on 
Tuesday! The 
children were 

really good sports 
and they joined in 

so well! 

 
On Monday it was 26 degrees but we 
thought of a good way to keep cool … 
 

 

 

Thank you to those of 
you who have 
pre-booked their bouncy 
castle passes. 
 
Allocated wrist bands will 
be waiting for you to 
collect in front of the 
bouncy castle from 10am 
tomorrow morning at the 
fair. 



 

 
Staffing Reminder 

     Just a little reminder that Miss Parr will be teaching in Class 2 on  
Monday, Tuesday from next week. Miss Clark will be teaching  
on Thursday and Friday for the next two weeks. 

       Mrs Thornton will be joining us in September 2025 and will be  
     teaching on Thursdays and Fridays. 

 
Both Miss Parr and Mrs Thornton are experienced teachers and have 
already met with Mrs. Robinson, observed lessons, and discussed 
the curriculum in order to ensure a smooth transition. Ms Clark will 
be leaving us at the end of this year and so won’t be returning in 
September. Ms Clark has been a valued member of our team and we 
will miss her but wish her the very best in her future endeavours. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Dates for the Diary 

Saturday 5th July: School Fayre, 10.00am-12.00am 
Tuesday 8th July: All schools transfer day. Pupils to be taken to HMS/ CMS by parents and collected at the 
end of the day. All children still in school will visit their new classes on this day too. 

Friday 18th July: Leavers Church Service, 9.15-10.15 @ St Helen's Church 

Friday 18th July: Whole School Picnic Lunch, also school Closes @ 1.30pm for the summer holidays. 

Early Years’ Open Day Picnic – 
Thursday July 10th @ 11.30am 

 

Hopefully see you all at the fair tomorrow! 

 
Mrs Hayward 😊 

Clubs Next Week 
 

Monday – Multiskills with Miss Barnes 

Tuesday – Chat and Relax with Miss Ord 

Wednesday – Forest School Club 

Thursday – Cookery Club with Miss 
Barnes 

 

 

 

 
This little fella needs 
a name! £1.00. Simply 
write down your name 
and the chosen name 
for the dog at the fair 
and the winner will be 
drawn near the end of 
the fair.  

Transition Meetings  
 
Miss Barnes will be holding a transition meeting for the parents of 
children who will be in Year 1 in September. The meeting will take place 
on Monday 14th July @ 3.30pm – 4pm. 
Miss Parr and Mrs Thornton will be holding a transition meeting for the 
parents of children who will be in Year 3 and 4 in September. The 
meeting will take place on Wednesday 16th July @ 3.30pm –4pm. 
 
There will be no meeting for the parents of children who will be Year 2 in 
September as the routines etc will be the same as this year. We will make 
sure EY parents meet our new teacher once she is appointed. 


